
Ref: SEUIHR /Notice/493/2024 

SOUTHEAST UNIVERSITY 

All faculty members, employees and students are hereby informed that the 
University will remain closed from 14.06.2024 to 23.06.2024 on the occasion of 
Holy Eid-ul-Azha. 

Exams scheduled earlier on 14.06.2024 (Friday) shall be held as usual. 

Classes (Pharmacy and Law Departments) and offices will resume on 
24.06.2024. 

Classes of Summer Semester 2024 will begin on 07.07.2024. 

Copy for Information 

Maj Gen Kazi Fakhruddin Ahmed, SPP,psc (Retd) 
Registrar 

1. All Deans and Director, IQAC 
2. Additional Registrar 

252, Tejgaon 1/A Dhaka-1208 
Tel:8802226603610-17, E-mail: info@scu.edu.bd 

3. All Academic Chairs and Directors 

6. 

4. All Heads of Non-Academic Departments 

NOTICE 

5. Director Operations, BoT, SEUT 
Secretary, BoT, SEUT 

website Notice Board) 
8. PA to Vice Chancellor 

7. Director (Additional Charge), IT (To circulate to all via e-mail and upload in 

10.PA to Registrar 
9. PA to Pro-Vice Chancellor 

11.Security Officer 

Date: 10.06.2024 

12.Office file 
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